Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
The St. Johns River Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, August 30, 2017, 10:30 a.m.
PLACE: Vulcan Grandin Sand Plant, 1451 State Road 100, Melrose, FL
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Ribbon-cutting ceremony to mark the completion of a Lower Floridan aquifer well construction project. Optional facility tours will follow for all who are interested. To RSVP and for additional information use the contact information listed below.
Note: This event may be attended by one or more members of the St. Johns River Water Management Governing Board.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: St. Johns River Water Management District, Attention Teresa Monson at tmonson@sjrwmd.com or (904)730-6258.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: District Clerk at (386)329-4500. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
